Non-Technical Presentation Proposal

Internet Safety Technical Task Force 
Public Meeting at Harvard Law School
*Please submit completed form as a pdf to jtatlock@cyber.law.harvard.edu with “Presentation” as the subject, no later than August 16, 2008. Please note that although the internal review committee will consider each submission carefully, a limited number of invitations to present will be issued, time permitting and based on relevance to the scope of the ISTTF’s inquiry. The committee reserves full rights to make decisions in its sole discretion. If the reviewers are interested in or have questions about your proposal, we may request additional information. 
Name:
Organization/Affiliation (if any):
Email address:

Topic and title of proposed presentation:

1). Please briefly tell us what aspect(s) of youth on-line safety your presentation will address:

2). Please explain how your topic is relevant to the scope of the Task Force’s inquiry:
